
 

 

 

Friday 08th January 2021 

Learning/Well-being Live Check-In Sessions Consent 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

All pupils from Reception to Year 6 will have the opportunity to ‘check-in’ with their class teachers through 
‘Learning & Well-being Check-in Sessions’ throughout the week during this period of school closure.  
Our Nursery children will also have the opportunity to check in with their teachers via TEAMs meetings. [Staff will 
schedule with these meetings with parents, when appropriate]. 
 
Please find below the timetable for these sessions. All the teaching staff have worked very hard to plan timings 
across the day to avoid any conflicts of timings with siblings in different classes. The sessions will enable the 
children to speak to their teacher regarding the work set and ask any relevant questions to help with their 
understanding.  It will also give the children an opportunity to meet as a class, where possible, and to share ideas 
and relevant information.   
 
Please find attached to this email a consent form for you to return to your child’s class teacher via your child’s 
email account giving permission for them to participate in these TEAM meetings.  

 

Time Class Class 

9:30 – 10.00 
Y5O 

 
Y6H 

 

10.00 – 10:30 
Y5W 

 
Y6T 

 

10:30 – 11.00 
Y4JW  

 

11.00 – 11:30 
Y3I 

 
Y4H 

11:30 – 12.00 
Y3M 

 
 

1.00 – 1:30 
Rec LM 

 
 

1:30 – 2.00 
Rec ML 

 
 

2.00 – 2:30 
Y1 MB 

 
Y2CH 

2:30 – 3.00 
Y1W 

 
Y2MH 

 
I would once again like to take this opportunity to thank you for your understanding and ongoing support in 
helping us to manage this unprecedented situation.   
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

Headteacher 

 


